House Committee on Energy and Environment

HB 2488 is an important bill and long overdue. For all to long marginalized people and communities have had little or no voice in
land use planning. Therefore they have often been disproportionately harmed by environmental degradation. Communities with no
power and no voice get the land fills, the heavy industry, the incinerators, etc. and the health and quality of life consequences of this
proximity. There is no reason to wait and think about this any longer. Please pass HB 2488. It is the just and fair thing to do.

Thank you very much for your service and for representing all Oregonians.
Sincerely,

Sarah Deumling
Polk County, OR



